
 

 

Date: March 8, 2022 

 

To:  Tax Payer 

From:  Reproduction and Mail Services 

Re: Incorrect mailing envelope used 3/2/2022 

You recently received a supplemental tax bill in an outgoing mail envelope that was incorrectly 

labeled.  The correct message on the outgoing mail envelope should have said: “Important Tax 

Bill Enclosed” instead of “Impending Auction of Your Property”. 

We are sincerely sorry for making such a mistake and hope it does not cause you any confusion 

or inconvenience.  

Enclosed please find a duplicated copy of the supplemental tax bill.  If you have already paid this 

bill, disregard this notice.  If you have questions or need further assistance, you may submit your 

question electronically at:  http://sftreasurer.org/help-center or by calling 3-1-1 (415-701-

2311 from outside of San Francisco.)   

 

Sincerely, 

ReproMail 

City & County of San Francisco 

101 South Van Ness Ave 

San Francisco, CA 94103-2518 
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